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Dear Parents of children entering Kindergarten in August 2021
We are proud to announce that we will be providing 
Kindergarten Readiness classes for all sessions this summer.  
This summer is most important as we know the children need to continue or start their social-emotional learning and continue or start their Kindergarten Readiness skills and journey for Kindergarten. 
This summer learning adventure will provide:

·  Significant gains in reading and writing across the content areas using the Land of the Letter People program. This program aligns with Kindergarten’s more rigorous academic standards.
·  Significant gains in literacy and listening comprehension skills, a stringent standard for Kindergarten.
·  Significant gains in multi-sensory handwriting using the national Kindergarten program Handwriting Without Tears®.
·  Significant gains in math skills; addition and subtraction as well as math stories, following the County Kindergarten programs. 
·  Independent skills for Kindergarten 
·  Enrichments included: Art, Creative Writing, Math, Music, STEM and Science Experiments
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Spaces are limited to 11 per room. 
Registration begins March 1st. 
We are so excited for you to join us. 
Cambridge Administration

[image: image3.jpg]



